From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 3:49:22 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Robert Deonarine

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am very concerned to hear an increase/additional cost being proposed. In my time living in Belfountain I have not
seen an improvement nor a consistent support level to require/demand this increase. Why should this increase be
allowed considering that we are still in a pandemic and many people are out of a job or with limited work
opportunities. Electric rates and distribution rates should not be increased in costs with the customer. Rather the
company should be looking for savings/efficiencies within their own internal departments/infrastructure.

-- Attachment --
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